KVAS Minutes Mathis Hall
Club Meeting December 18, 2009

Attendance:
Carol Hilleary, Ed Connors, Chuck Spann, Rick Archer, Bob Frostic, Debbie
Frostic, Michael Riggs, Clarence Bowman, Brent Ogle, Robert Dean, Bonnie
Dean, Judy Waugh, Rodney Waugh, Melissa Waugh, Sandy Blair, Danny
Blair, Dan Pleska, Cat Pleska, John Willson, Sam Willson and Janet Willson

This was our annual Christmas party. After our dinner, the meeting was
called to order by Janet Willson.

Robert Frostic gave the December treasurers report.

Brent Ogle discussed plans for the January 2010 meeting. Members are to
send their dinner choices to him by January 11th.

Paul Daniells will be selling 2010 calendars featuring his astrophotography.
Nominations were taken for officers for 2010. The following were
nominated:

President - Chuck Spann

Vice President - Carol Hilleary

Secretary - Melissa Thorner

Treasurer - Bob Frostic

Next meeting will be January 15, 2010 at Hardings Resturant

Meeting adjourned by Janet Willson

Submitted by Janet Willson on January 5, 2010



